
 

 

Dear Sisters, colleagues and friends, 

You are invited to attend a presentation via Zoom by Jean Quinn DW, Director 

of UNANIMA International on Tuesday 4th July at 9.30 a.m. – 11.00 a.m. AEST, 

11.30 a.m. – 1 p.m. NZ. 

Jean will be addressing the advocacy issues that UNANIMA International is 

currently presenting at various United Nations platforms in the areas of 

 Women and Children, particularly the economically poor and those who 

are trafficked 

 Immigrants and refugees 

 The welfare of the planet 

The Zoom link for Tuesday: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9388465511?pwd=TE9IVStNUmpteFUweEZmbWh

ac01odz09 

We hope to see you on screen on Tuesday. For further information please 

email me at margaretfyfe@brigidine.org.au 

Regards, 

Margaret 

 

Check out the UNANIMA International website https://unanima-international.org/ 
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